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St Saviour’s CofE Academy
Congleton Road Talke

Stoke on Trent Staffordshire ST7 1LW

Telephone: (01782) 433300
Website:  www.stsaviours.academy
Email:  office@stsaviours.academy
Principal:  Miss Lynn Davis
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“Believe, Grow, Achieve with Christ”
[image: image3.png]





[image: image4.png]



[image: image5.png] Staffordshire
) County Councl



[image: image6.png]Dy:lexia
friendly



[image: image7.jpg]B Healthy Schools
mm Healthy Futures



[image: image8.png]St Saviour's
Cof E Academy



`





                                                                                  Wednesday 2nd March 2022


Dear Parents/Carers,





Year 4 visit to The Grosvenor Museum in Chester on 4th April 2022.





As part of our topic ‘Made in the Mediterranean’, we are going on an exciting trip to The Grosvenor Museum in Chester on Monday 4th April 2022.  The children will take part in an enriching Roman workshop led by the education team. They will be informed about why the Romans came to Britain, and in particularly Chester, along with looking at genuine artefacts.  Pupils will also take part in a Roman soldier tour where they will march through Chester City Centre to the amphitheatre for formation training.





The cost of the trip is £15, please pay for the trip by using Arbor. Alternatively, you are able to make a cash payment at the school office if you are unable to access your online account. This will need to be paid by 28th March 2022. Please let us know if you require support. 





Children will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return in time for the normal end of school day. A packed lunch will be required for the day. These can be ordered through school (either paid or without charge for those entitled to free school meals) or provided by home. Please let us know if you need a lunch. 





Yours sincerely,





Mrs Hill 


________________________________________________________________________________





I wish for ………………………………………………………………………    


To take part in the visit to The Grosvenor Museum on 4th April 2022. 





Signed ………………………………………………..         Date ……………………





Emergency contact number …………………………………………………………..





My child has an inhaler (





My child will have:


A packed lunch from home (			a packed lunch from school(





Email: office@stsavioursprimary.org.ukWebsite: www.stsavioursprimary.org.uk








